
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:12:25 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 8:51 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Shlomo Levi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The request for the raise has not been fully thought out or define. What customers what to know is how and for what
reason/s this request is being put forward. Unlike other businesses, London Electricity did not suffer any financial
loss as a result of COVID, it infact benefitted from COVID financially as customers stayed at home and used or
overused electricity without any specific cost-reductions. It is surprising that this request for increase to customers
has been put forward. London Hydro charges a whopping
$42 a month for delivery, which in most cases is more than the cost of electricity used. There is no justification for
this request to increase customers fees and it is view that it should be rejected outright. This is a behaviour
unbecoming. The request to increase is unjustifiable and not supported by any cogent reason

-- Attachment --




